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Committee Secretary 
Health, Environment and Agriculture Committee 
PO Box 6100 
Parliament House 
CANBERRA ACT 2006 
AUSTRALIA 
Sat Apr 27 2024 
Public  Submission by Nathan Williams. 

Hello, I am Nathan, I live on the Sunshine Coast and I am a carpenter and a qualified school teacher.  
I am a husband and abcdher so understand many of the complexities of family planning, choice and 
consequence. I think it is essential to provide healthcare to babies who are born alive during an abortion.  
Our society chooses to protects many things, a large part of my current job bears the legal responsibility to 
protect every tree in a 2 hectare environmental protection zone. I can hardly believe that as a society we 
currently have not legislated the fundamental responsibility of Government to protect the most vulnerable 
humans in our society, babies that are born alive during an abortion.  
If the Government fails to pabcd this legislation, it has failed in its duty to justly choose what to protect. It will, 
in its failure to act, be neglecting it's responsibility to care for its most vulnerable people, and it will be 
responsible for the needless pain and suffering of babies born alive, who are currently left to die, unattended, 
often over protracted periods of inhumane discomfort. The government would currently prosecute someone 
who treated a live puppy the way live babies are being treated.  
I urge this committee to recommend that the Parliament pabcd this legislation.  

Sincerely, Nathan Williams 
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